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Subject: RE: 15/00760/F North West Bicester Exemplar Local Centre

Caroline
With regard to the above application I have no issues with the proposed planting or overall landscaping. The biodiversity enhancements outlined are all valuable and largely in line with the Exemplar Eco-town Biodiversity Strategy (Appendix 7M). 
 
Clarification of the numbers of habitat boxes/swift bricks etc.. proposed in the The Landscape and Green Infrastructure Strategy (and exact locations) is needed and how this fits in to the overall schemes agreements. At some point a 'final' plan was drawn up which removed habitat boxes from the local centre and redistributed them elsewhere on the exemplar site (drawing 701-122-UA001881-02), has this changed (the Local Centre is a good location for them) or are these extra boxes? Maximum benefit is gained from swift boxes being built in and I would recommend liasing with Swift Conservation on the best type and locations on the nursery building.
Please get back to me if you wish to discuss the above further.
 
Regards
Charlotte
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